


Goodbye Earhart 
Class!



Hello from Miss Monaghan I’ve 
missed you while in lockdown!



We won’t be able to say a 
proper goodbye in school like 
we usually would, so I want to 

remind you of some of the 
fantastic things we have done 

this year!



While you were in Earhart class 
we….. 



Did a lot of acting…….



Completed a lot of experiments …….



I mean A LOT…….



Learned lots of different maths skills…….



Listened to stories from an author…….



Cleaned up our local area…….



Made elevators for DT…….



Made salsa…….



Carried heavy things for Mr. Murphy…….



Made poppies …….



Saw where Tottenham plays football…..



We went to the Tower of London…..



We went to the Tower of London…..



And some even fell asleep…..



You have been a fantastic class to 
teach this year and I will miss you. 

Have an amazing summer and I 
look forward to seeing you around 

school in September! Stay safe.
-Miss Monaghan


